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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation, 

Please vote no on this bill. Electric buses are just an example of robbing Peter to pay 

Paul. Just a few ways that this is a bad idea. Electricity doesn't magically appear. 

Converting to electricity makes pollution, costs money, etc. We also do not have 

infrastructure to provide enough electricity to charge these buses. School districts are 

already struggling with budget deficits. Another thing to consider is that roads will 

wear out so much more quickly with the heaviness of these buses. Just say no to this 

kind of waste. Vote no on HB2945 


